

COMMUNITY LITERACY
OF ONTARIO

EMAIL info@communityliteracyofontario.ca **TEL** 705-733-2312 | **WEBSITE** www.communityliteracyofontario.ca

TWITTER @Love4Literacy | FACEBOOK www.facebook.com/CommunityLiteracyOntario

December 7, 2021



CLO values your support and we invite you to renew your membership for the upcoming year of 2022.

As a CLO member, you...

- are part of a collective voice for community-based literacy;
- contribute to building a strong and vibrant sector;
- receive E-Communiques and newsletters;
- have access to resources, online training opportunities and tools to develop your organizational capacity;
- are proudly recognized as a member on our website;
- are supported by a respectful and collaborative organization that cares about you!

CLO admires your resilience and commitment. In 2022, CLO will continue to meet the needs of our members through strategic partnerships, training, research and the development of resources. Your membership provides a strong foundation for CLO and for community-based programs across Ontario. We are proud to support you!

Memberships received by January 15, 2022 will be entered in a draw for a \$50.00 Chapter's gift card.

REGISTER FOR YOUR 2022 CLO MEMBERSHIP HERE

For more information, please visit our website.

Community Literacy of Ontario (CLO) is a provincial literacy network that serves Ontario 105 English language community-based literacy agencies located in communities large and small across the province of Ontario. Our office is based in Barrie, Ontario.

Community Literacy of Ontario is a non-profit organization, funded by the Ministry of Labour, Training and Skills Development and its member programs.

Our activities include:

